
Agenda Item #: 

 

Staff Report   
City of Manhattan Beach 

  
 

TO:  Honorable Mayor Aldinger and Members of the City Council 
 
THROUGH: Geoff Dolan, City Manager 
 
FROM: Lindy Coe-Juell, Assistant to the City Manager 
 
DATE: October 2, 2007 
 
SUBJECT: Appropriate $5,000 from the City Council Contingency Fund to the Downtown 

Business & Professionals Association in Matching Funds for the Development of a 
Promotional Video 

 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
Staff recommends that the City Council appropriate $5,000 from the City Council Contingency 
Fund to the Downtown Business & Professionals Association (DBPA) to be used as matching 
funds for the development of a promotional video for Manhattan Beach. 
 
FISCAL IMPLICATION: 
The $5,000 would be appropriated from the Council Contingency Fund, which has a current 
balance of $194,200. 
 
DISCUSSION: 
The DBPA, in partnership with the Chamber of Commerce and the Manhattan Village Mall, has 
contacted the City (see attached email) with a proposal for jointly funding a professional Manhattan 
Beach promotional video.  The video would highlight local businesses, historical landmarks, 
signature events and other aspects of the every-day Manhattan Beach lifestyle.  This video could be 
streamed on the City, DBPA, Chamber and Village Mall websites to promote Manhattan Beach 
and could also be used by other media outlets.   
 
The DBPA, Chamber and Village Mall have bids from several local firms and estimate the 
production costs at $10,000.  They are able to jointly contribute $5,000 to the project and are 
asking the City to match $5,000 for the production of the video.  If funded, the DBPA would plan 
to begin production within 30 days.          
 
Attachment: Email from Maureen McBride, President of the MBRA 
   
 




